GB/14/1055 dated 15.1.2014

The Principal/ The Teacher-in-Charge Gandhi Study Circle (University of Delhi) New Delhi

Meeting of Gandhi Study Circle of various Colleges

Dear Sir/ Madam,

Greetings from Gandhi Bhawan, University of Delhi!

We are aware that Gandhi Study Circle in your college has been organizing several important activities/ programmes to popularize and propogate Gandhian ideology and action among students. Similarly, Gandhi Bhawan, University of Delhi has also been engaged in organizing various programmes/ activities such as Symposiums, Seminars on Gandhian ideology, Discourse on Gita and Yoga classes, Gandhi Darshan Yatra, etc.

In order to share the experiences and plan various activities in collaboration with Gandhi Bhawan, a meeting of Teachers-in-Charge of Gandhi Study Circles of various colleges of Delhi University is going to be held on Wednesday, January 22, 2014 at 3:00 p.m. Kindly make it convenient to attend the same.

A line in confirmation will be highly appreciated.

Thanking you,

With warm regards,

Sincerely,

Sd/-

Dr. Nisha Bala Tyagi Deputy Dean Academic Incharge, Academic Activities